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Comments: This is an extremely disappointing measure to destroy a special place in Montana. The out of state

company is merely trying to capitalize on the beauty of Montana, without any regard for the land, the animals, the

people or the culture of Montana and the Forest Service should absolutely reject this proposal.

 

Montana already has over priced out of state owned ski resorts. The lodge that is there now is appropriate for the

area and offers the right level of access to the lake to ensure it isn't destroyed. It seems to be a corrupt decision

making process of this goes through and the people were not notified enough in advance to proceed feedback. A

full investigation should be completed to determine what factors have gone into this submission process and that

decision maker should not in any way be part of the final decision as there is clearly bias.

 

Keep Montana beautiful and honor it - if that is not the job of the forest service then this organization is a waste.


